
COTLG Grief Support Ministry 
(GSM) 

 

“Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.”  
(Galatians 6:2) 

                                             

January 30, 2023 
 

HOME-GOING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

We sadly announce the passing of Reverend John H. 
Tittle who was a faithful member of the Church of the 
Living God – Los Angeles, CA for over fifty years, and 
was known by many on the East Coast.  He will be dearly 
missed by many, and that special way he danced across 
the floor at church will remain in the hearts of all who 
witnessed him rejoicing under the power of God. 
 
He loved his pastor with all of his heart, and he is 
pictured here with her in church.  Along with his family, 
the church will be honoring the memory of Reverend 
John Tittle’s life with a Memorial Service on Saturday, 
February 18, 2023 at 10:00 am, and the service will 
be held at his home church: 

 
Church of the Living God 

9103 S. San Pedro  
Los Angeles, CA 90003 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Condolences can be emailed to:  
Bishop Marva Neal at marvalow42@aol.com 

 
Please keep his family and church family in prayer. Thank You! 
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